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South Duchesne Culinary Water Inc.

P.O. Box 294-Duchesne, Ut.84021-435-738-6200

June 14, 2008

Ms. Shauna Springer
Division of Public Utilities
P.O. Box 146751

Salt Lake City, Ut.84114-6751

Dear Ms. Springer:

As you are aware, you notified us on Wednesday afternoon at approximately 4pm
that our company would be required to submit an application for the expansion of
our water system by implementing a 300,000 storage tank in 2006. We apologize if
we have not filed the proper paperwork in a specified time to another department.
The Division of Drinking Water has all information having to do with this water
system. We have made every attempt to comply with your request at such a late
notice. We were unable to fax maps etc. which is why we are sending the
attachments US Mail.

If there is additional information you may need, please do not hesitate to call...435-
738-6400. We will be out of town June 15-June 23, 2008.

I appreciate your consideration and your help, due to such little time to answer your
response. As you know I did not receive the application from you by e-mail until

Thursday, June 12, 2008.

Sincerely,

South Duchesne Culjry Water, Inc.
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Joan A. Steed ¢



